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Fox Valley Unitarian Universalist Fellowship 
 

 
 
 
In the interest of providing a safer environment for people, especially children, with 
severe environmental peanut allergies, the Fellowship will designate all common areas 
of the facility peanut-free. The exception to this policy will be the office wing and its 
kitchenette, where peanuts might be stored and/or consumed by staff. Any person or 
group who uses the Fellowship building (including all inside and outside spaces) is 
expected to abide by and help enforce this policy unless they have asked for and 
received written permission from the XT in advance of the event(s).  
 
It is noted that the Fellowship is not a nut-free facility. This policy only extends to 
peanuts and products that contain peanuts, as they are considerably more dangerous 
as an environmental allergen (eg, if it’s “in the air”). 
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